RECEIVED

From: Ryan Rhoades By Jocelyn Gonzalez -Thies at 8:30 am, Apr 04, 2024
To: pbscommissions

Subject: RE: Support for U-2023-0004

Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 2:54:33 PM

Attachments: Ltr of support for water project.pdf

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The attached letter in support of MUSD Use Permit application U-2023-0004 was had delivered to
the Mendocino City Community Services District on March 28, 2024. Please include it in the public
comment.

Thanks, Ryan

Ryan Rhoades
Superintendent, MCCSD
707-937-5790 —office
707-367-5286 -cell
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